

## Denton C.P. School Newsletter

<u>www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk</u> <u>office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u>

**Better Never Stops** 

13th March 2020

## Coronavirus (COVID-19)

Dear Parents & Carers,

As you will no doubt be aware, the government yesterday issued updated guidance regarding the spread of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19). The guidance advises that:

From today, if you have coronavirus symptoms, however mild -- either a new continuous cough or a high temperature -- then you should stay at home for at least 7 days to protect others and help slow the spread of the disease.

The government have also reiterated the need for good handwashing (Happy Birthday twice, soap and water). We will continue to share good handwashing practice with the children and your support with this would be most welcome.

If you require any further information, including if you have any questions that relate to personal circumstance, please contact the school office or myself directly. I will keep you updated with any further guidance I receive.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher











